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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And
Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be provided after the
shipment.Pages Number : 13373 Publisher: Electronic Industry
Publishing House Pub. Date :2009-01. GIS Principles and Methods
is the higher the Eleventh Five-Year national planning materials.
details of the geographic information system principles and
methods. Principles and Methods of Geographic Information
Systems is divided into 13 chapters. focuses on the spatial data
structure. GIS basis of geography. math. GIS data entry. data
processing. geographic information systems. spatial data
management. mathematical space of geometric objects. space
analysis. digital elevation models. spatial data mining and
spatial decision support systems. GIS output and map
visualization. geographic information systems engineering and
standards. geographic information systems trends and so on.
Principles and Methods of Geographic Information Systems
comprehensive. targeted. can be used as geographic
information systems. remote sensing. software engineering.
surveying and other professional undergraduate and graduate
teaching. but also as urban planning. land management.
environmental science and related professionals research and
development staff reference. Contents: Chapter 1 Introduction
1.1 The basic concepts of GIS information and data 1.1.1 1.1.2
1.1.3 spatial data and map geographic information and geo-
information 1.1.4 Information systems and geographic
information...
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